
The Tom Green County Commissioners’ Court met in a Special Session in the Edd B. Keyes Building Wednesday, February 
14, 2001, at 1:00 PM with the following present: 
  
                Clayton Friend, Commissioner Precinct #1 
                Jodie R. Weeks, Commissioner Precinct #3 
                Richard Easingwood, Commissioner Precinct #4 
                Michael D. Brown, County Judge 
                Elizabeth McGill, County Clerk and Ex-officio Clerk of the County Commissioners’ Court 
                 
Judge Brown called the Special Session to order at 1:09 PM. 
  
Bob Bass of Allison, Bass & Associates, LLP addressed the Court and presented a computerized presentation dealing with 
the procedures and the reasons why redistricting may become mandatory due to the 2000 Census. 
  
Mr. Bass also answered questions that were posed by the Commissioners relating to Subdivision Regulations and/or 
Manufactured Rental Community Regulations.  
  
He also answered questions dealing with private and County roads and right of ways. 
  
No action was taken by the Court.  
  
The meeting was adjourned  at 3:02 PM. 
  
  
_____________________________________  _________________________________________ 
Michael D. Brown, County Judge                                     Elizabeth McGill, County Clerk and Ex-officio Clerk  
                                                                                                of the Commissioners’ Court 
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